CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING

MINUTES
RIVERSIDE TUESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2020, 1 P.M.
Cjt}' of Arts & Innovation VIRTUAL/IN PERSON MEETING

TELEPHONE PUBLIC COMMENT
LA SIERRA SENIOR CENTER
5215 LA SIERRA AVENUE

PRESENT: Mayor Bailey and Counciimembers Edwards, Melendrez, Fierro, Conder,
Perry, and Hemenway, and Councilwoman Plascencia

ABSENT: None

Mayor Bailey convened the meeting at 1:03 p.m., and led the Pledge of Allegiance to
the Flag.

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE

Scott Andrews spoke regarding collaborative engagement of the community for
development of the Stategic Plan. Errol Koschewitz spoke regarding City swimming pools
and Janet Goeske Foundation. Malissa McKeith spoke regarding former City Manager
litigation and Public Utilities funding of the Southern California Public Power Association
contract.

CLOSED SESSION

The Mayor and City Council adjourned to closed session pursuant to Government
Code 854957.6 to review the City Council's position and instruct designated
representatives regarding salaries, salary schedules, or compensation paid in the form of
fringe benefits of all Executive Management employees including the City Attorney and
City Clerk, all Management and Confidential employees as defined by PERS, Fire
Management Unit, Riverside City Firefighters Association, Riverside Police Officers
Association (Police and Police Supervisory Units), Service Employees International Union
#721, International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers #47, and Riverside Police
Administrators Association.

The Mayor and City Council reconvened in open session.
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WORKSHOP

2025 STRATEGIC PLAN

The City Council conducted a workshop to review strategic priorities, indicators, and
cross-cutting values for the Riverside 2025 Strategic Plan and to identify the vision,
challenges, and advantages for the next five-year period. Following discussion, motion
was made by Councilmember Conder and seconded by Councilmember Perry to
receive and file the Mayor and City Council comments on the draft Strategic Plan
including priorities, performance indicators, cross-cutting values, and vision for the next
five-year period. The motion carried unanimously.

COMMUNICATIONS

ITEMS FOR FUTURE CITY COUNCIL CONSIDERATION
There were no future items requested at this time.

The City Council adjourned at 5:44 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Ve

A
COLLEEN J\NICOL
City Clerk __~
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